PWAB

(please don’t make fun of the name)

Public Works Advisory Board

Like the Parks and Recreation Advisory Board (PRAB), which was created by
charter, a Public Works Advisory Board could provide the public and
councilmembers with an open and consistent way to interact with our Public Works
and Transportation Departments and their Executives.

PWAB could be structured similarly to PRAB, with appointees from each council
district, the mayor’s office, and Denver Public Schools. Monthly meetings where
public comment is allowed would provide a consistent time and place for public
hearings.



